
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEREAS, after 18 years of service, Andrea Carranza has announced her retirement 

from the City of Coachella effective December 31, 2022.  

WHEREAS, in her early years she wrote, photographed, designed and produced the City’s 

newsletter, prepared press releases, organized and chaired special events and 

WHEREAS, she grew the daytime Christmas parade to the first ever nighttime lit parade and 

saw attendance grow by 10,000 and graphically redesigned the colorful Coachella City logo and 

WHEREAS, her many certifications include Municipal Clerk, Master Municipal Clerk, 

FEMA, Local Government Archives and Records Management Administration, Computer and 

Graphics design and 

WHEREAS, she is the City’s Election Official and has conducted elections for the past 12 

years and twice contributed to redesigning the City’s website and  

WHEREAS, Andrea is looking forward to retirement but most importantly spoiling her 

grandchildren.  

NOW THEREFORE, I, Steven A. Hernandez, Mayor of the City of Coachella, by the 

power vested in me, do hereby recognize 

Andrea Carranza  
 

and urge all citizens of the City of Coachella to congratulate her on her retirement. 

  

IN WITNESS HEREOF, I have hereunto set my 

hand and caused the official seal of the City of 

Coachella, California to be affixed this 22nd day of 

February 2023. 

 

______________________________________ 

Steven A. Hernandez, Mayor  

City of Coachella, California 
 


